
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
June 5, 2017 

5:30 PM 
Minutes 

 

In attendance: Steve Copp, Dave Magee, Lance Barthel, Scott  
        Weaver 

 
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

 

Long Term Planning: 
Flusher trailer  
 
 
   1.  Sewer Separation Project 
   Scott reported the planning and financing of the project is coming   
   along well. The project should be ready for bid by November if we can  
   stay on track. 

 
  2.  MS4 Permitting  
   Pennoni and borough employees continue to work on this project.   
   Application will be in by August.  
 
  3.   Mike Shalonis $1000.00 Property Use (Paid) 
   Information only, Mike was paid the $1,000 for damage to his property  
   in the first sewer separation project.  
   
  4.  Cam Spray (Flusher Trailer)   

Scott presented information of three different bid/proposals for a flusher 
system that would work for the borough. The committee had a lengthy 
discussion and many questions. Scott tried to answer most of the 
questions and explained to the committee that we could set up a three 
year cycle for cleaning the entire borough every three years and the 
interceptor line. Saving the borough about $10,000 dollars a year. 

     The committee asked to put this line item on the finance committee  
   agenda. 
 
  5.  Pole Building  

The committee discussed the pole building again and stated we would 
start smaller and be able to build on in the future. The discussion moved 
to start with plans for a 60 by 40 building with a concrete floor and then in 
the bid that we would put options for additional buildings and concrete. 
This line item will stay on the agenda to work on once the finance 
committee know what the funds remaining later in the year. 

 
Next Meeting Monday, August 7, 2017 

 


